
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT
Edmonton Business Improvement Areas 2025 Boards of Directors

Recommendation of the Committee

1. That the appointments of the Boards of Directors to the Business Improvement Area
associations, as set out in Attachment 1 of the November 27, 2024, Urban Planning and
Economy report UPE02299, be approved, and that the term of appointment be January 1,
2025, to December 31, 2025.

2. That Attachment 1 of the November 27, 2024, Urban Planning and Economy report
UPE02299 remain private pursuant to section 29 (information that is or will be available to
the public) of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act.

History

At the November 27, 2024, Executive Committee meeting, the November 27, 2024, Urban
Planning and Economy reports UPE02299 - Edmonton Business Improvement Areas 2025 Boards
of Directors and UPE02300 - Edmonton Business Improvement Areas 2025 Budgets were
considered together.

Related motion passed at the November 27, 2024, Executive Committee meeting

That Executive Committee recommend to the December 10/11, 2024, City Council:

That the following Edmonton Business Improvement Area Association 2025 Budgets, as outlined
in Attachments 2 to 14 of the November 27, 2024, Urban Planning and Economy report
UPE02300, be approved:

● 124 Street and Area Business Association
● Alberta Avenue Business Association
● Beverly Business Association
● Chinatown and Area Business Association
● Downtown Business Association of Edmonton
● Fort Road Business and Community Association
● French Quarter Business Association / Association des Entreprises du Quartier

Francophone
● Kingsway District Association
● North Edge Business Association
● Northwest Industrial Business Association
● Old Strathcona Business Association
● Stony Plain Road and Area Business Association
● The Crossroads Business Improvement Area Association
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Attachment

November 27, 2024, Urban Planning and Economy report UPE02299
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